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  March 9, 2021 

 

 

 

TO:    ALL LAND USE BOARD MEMBERS 

 

FROM:  LINDA STEPHENS- BOARD SECRETARY 

 

 

 The regular meeting of the Upper Pittsgrove Township Land Use Board is 

scheduled for Thursday, March 18, 2021 at 7:30 PM and will be an in-person meeting.   

 

 Business to be considered:  

 

  1.   Swearing in of Board Member & Alternates 

 

  2.  Minutes from January 21, 2021 

 

  3.  Laura Stanley – Block 64 Lot 28 – 82 Slabtown Road 

   Bulk Variance for a shed 

 

4.  AGP Properties, LLC – Block 52 Lot 3.01 – 567 Route 40 

 Use Variance, Preliminary & Final Site Plan 

 

 


